
 

We are pleased to announce that BIMTECH is the first academic institution which has received the grant 

to set up the “ Atal Incubation Centre “ and was selected out of 3658 applicants.  

BIMTECH has been selected to set up the "Atal Incubation Centre - BIMTECH" with the support of NITI 

Aayog, under the Atal Innovation Mission, Government of India. The objective of the Atal Incubation 

Centre - BIMTECH is to create high class incubation facilities with suitable physical infrastructure in terms 

of the equipment and operating facilities coupled with the availability of sectoral experts for mentoring the 

start-ups so that innovators and start-up businesses can become successful entrepreneurs and 

enterprises.  

 

 

 

 

We will be accepting applications for the 1st cohort from 1 November, 2017 onwards. Stay tuned for 

further updates or get in touch at aic.bimtech@bimtech.ac.in 


